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Treasurer’s Report – 2022-2023 Budget       Kathie Laposata 

The 2022-2023 budget has been approved by the Board and has been sent for your review before the August 
meeting. A vote will be taken for the Guild’s approval. Feel free to contact me before the meeting if you have 
any questions, or save them for discussion at the meeting. While normally there would be expenses budgeted 
for the creation of a raffle quilt, the Board has decided to form a committee to examine the Guild’s options for 

raising funds. 

See budget on next page. 
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